
 
August 2, 2024 

 

To:  City Council, Sam Anselm 

 

  

 

From:  Dustin Harrison, Building Official/Zoning Administrator 

 

Re:  Veteran Affairs Clinic 

 

 

Executive Summary 

 

Recommend approving a building permit for a new VA Clinic 

 

Discussion 

 

This request has been submitted by Jeff Coats. This request is for a building permit for a new 20,000 square foot Veterans 

Affairs Clinic located on Doctors Drive in the Howell Valley Medical Complex. City staff has reviewed the plan, it meets 

the requirements for the C-2 zone.  

 

The West Plains Planning Commission met on August 1, 2024, and unanimously approved the site plan.  

 

 

Fiscal Impact 

N/a  








